

Republic of the Philippines PRESIDENTIAL COMMUNICATIONS OPERATIONS OFFICE APO PRODUCTION UNIT, INC.



POSTPONEMENT OF THE SCHEDULE OF SUBMISSION AND OPENING OF BIDS

Lease of various Paper Printing Machine and Equipment with Operational Support System (PB-18-22)

2 May 2022

All concerned are hereby notified that the APO BAC re-scheduled the Submission and Bid Opening of Bids from 3 May 2022 to 4 May 2022 (Wednesday), at the same time and venue due to Malacañang's declaration of Regular Holiday, Eid'l Fitr (Feast of Ramadan).

For immediate concerns, you may reach the BAC Secretariat at telephone number (02) 282-5309 local 212, 211, or 249 or via email at lgamban@apo.gov.ph.

Prepared By:

MS. LEA ANN M. GAMBAN Head, BAC Secretariat

Approved By:

MR. DÓMINIC F. TAJON Chairperson, BAC

